
I have boated for my entire life.  To keep limiting the amount of river or lake space we have to operate in concerns me for the safety 
of operating our boats in limited space.  This bill will consolidate boaters even more.  This bill will also hurt the local economies of 
towns along the Willamette who support the families who boat.  


